From: Williams, John on behalf of POSTAL APPEALS

Sent: 20 July 2018 07:29
To: ECAT
Subject: FW: PINS REFERENCE: APP/X5210/C/18/3193167

From: ??ra FrostF
Sent: 20 July 20 :

To: POSTAL APPEALS

Subject: PINS REFERENCE: APP/X5210/C/18/3193167

Good morning,

Mi name is Thora Frost and | have lived in the _since 2010 first at _and then at

I wish to oppose the appeal by Polar Bren Ltd and Jita Lukka against an enforcement notice
EN171284 dated 20.12.17 issued by Camden in relation to the South Fairground Site.

From, NI >c previously when we lived in _) we were unable to see anything past the

trees and the fence before the development at the site started. Now we look directly at a building which resembles
a chalet. We can clearly see the lights inside the building in the evening and people coming and going. Obviously the
building did not appear overnight, and we were very aware of building works ongoing from around April 2017 for
about 12 months. It was very noisy and distributive, especially as work often continued on Sundays and bank
holidays. Astonishing lack of consideration towards neighbours and complete disregard towards any planning
process. In addition a great deal of foliage including trees have been cut down.

Kind regards,
Thora Frost
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